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8th March 2023         
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term, in topic we are learning about the Rainforest. We have organised for a Rainforest Roadshow to 

come in to school so we can learn all about the Rainforest. They will bring in live Rainforest invertebrates, a 

photographic display, and an incredible array of genuine tribal artefacts from their collection. Your child will 

learn about the Amerindian tribe; listen to real tales of travels to far off places and learn about our own 

impact on these fragile environments. I’m sure you will agree that this will be a fantastic opportunity for 

your child to learn all about the Rainforest. 

 

For this to take place the cost is £18.18 per child and it will take place on Thursday 23rd March, during the 

school day.  

This is to be paid by 20th March 2023 on ParentPay, you must also give consent on ParentPay for your child to 

take part. However, if you are having any difficulties in paying, please let the office know as soon as possible.  

In line with the Governors’ policy on payments and remissions, no child will be excluded through an inability or 

unwillingness to pay, but if enough payments are not received the workshop will not take place. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs V Wood 

Class teacher 
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